The regular meeting of the Eldred Township Supervisors was held on March 2, 2021 at the Eldred
Township Building.

Call to order by Chairman Greeley.
The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.
Roll Call: Caldwell, Ross, Greeley present.

Public Comment:

1. Laird Raybuck inquired about how many Township cellphones are being used. There are 4
currently, with another being added soon for new employee. Raybuck asked if they were
used for work and or personal-they are used for both. The Workers need a phone when out
working, if there were to be an issue and the radio does not work, then they can get help by
phone. 911 and the Sigel Volunteer Fire Company have and do use this to contact when
needed.

2. Don Steele showed for Rosalie Steele to represent the Water Authority.

Motion by Caldwell second by Ross that the minutes and treasurer’s report be unanimously approved as
presented. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried.

TOTAL RECIEPTS: $28,147.75
TOTAL EXPENDITURES: $22,165.29

Motion by Ross second by Greeley that payment of invoices in the amount of $15,194.00 be approved.
Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried.

Motion by Ross second by Caldwell that payment of the payroll for the month of February in the amount
of $6,971.29 be approved. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried.

Road Master’s Report: Hauled 150 or more ton of stone. Jefferson Paving may not get stone due to
Haugh bakers keeping what stone they have for themselves. Road Master is making phone calls to see
what can be done, as this is a problem in the whole area, not just Eldred Township.
Unfinished Business: None
New Business:
1. Motion by Greeley second by Ross to nominate Sam Farcus for the COG Director position.
Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried.
2. Motion by Caldwell second by Ross to accept the approval of participation in the DGS
Costars for August 2021-July 2022 season.
3. Motion by Greeley second by Caldwell to keep Todd Gumpher as Municipal Emergency
Management Coordinator. Vote: 3 Ayes. Motion Carried.
Other Supervisor Comments or Concerns:
1. Discussion of plans to fix and mill (Geers) Greeley Hill, Deemer Hill, and in front of Jean Dush
driveway on Greeley, pending cost, would continue onto McManigle Road and Ferguson Rd.
2. Discussion of Bottom RD. needing bridge work and parts and pieces replaced.
3. Currently looking into the next Dirt and Gravel Road Project as there are many possibilities.
Chairman Greeley adjourned the meeting at 1:40 p.m.
The next scheduled meeting will be April 6, 2021 at the Eldred Twp. Building at 4:00 p.m.
Secretary --------- Kelly Ross



